Russell, Lindsey

From: Les Stock <butch8551@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 10:31 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Permanent cola for TRS1 and PERS1

CAUTION:External email.
| am writing to express a need for a permanent cola for TRS1 and PERS one members.

Since | retired my every day and monthly expenses have kept increasing and my income hasn’t kept up. Gasoline, food
and utilities are just a few examples. My home and car insurances have taken large jumps and this next year is suppose
to see a jump up to 40%.

A permanent cola increase in my pension would give me some relief and hope so your consideration in this mater would
be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Leslie Stockton

148 Winnebgo St.
Walla Walla, WA 99362

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



